
Building and Grounds Committee Meeting 

3/8/21 @ 6:30 P.M.  

Attendees: 

Jeremy Bloeser, Josh Paris, Shawn Matson, Dr. Andy Pushchak, Marty Pushchak, Nicole Lee, Tara Pound, 
Amanda Farrell, Ken Berlin and Vicki Bendig.   

Committee Chairperson, Josh Paris called the meeting to order.   

Mr. Berlin reviewed a short history of several of the larger building and ground renovations that have 
taken place in the middle and high school in previous years.  He went on to reference the heat pumps at 
WAEC and the need for replacement as they are now 27 years old. 

Mr. Berlin then reviewed the cost sheet for the WAEC Heat Pump Project as well as images of the 
condition of the current units. 

Eric Schultz further explained the cost savings in the project because they are replacing unit for unit and 
therefore an engineer is not needed.  Savings will also be noted in the newer chemicals that are used for 
the system as well as the increase in efficiency.   

There were several questions from School Board Members and community members that were 
addressed.  

Prior to the conclusion of the meeting it was determined that a motion would be added to the March 
agenda so the Board may vote to determine whether or not the project should take place this summer.  

 

 


